
Kingsville Township Trustees Special Meeting 
March 30th, 2020 

 
 

On March 30th, 2020, at 4:00pm, Karl Brunell, chairman, called to order a special 
meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees.  The special meeting was called to 
discuss Township roads and plans for the 2020 construction season and personnel 
matters. The meeting was called to order at the Township garage located at 5890 
Cemetery Rd and then moved offsite as the Trustees and Road Superintendent, Chris 
Bradek, drove township roads. No members of the public were present seeking to 
join the Trustees. Right-of-way clearing and the OPWC project were reviewed for 
Fox Rd. Ditching and future plans were discussed for Brydle Rd. No motions were 
made concerning the roads. 
 
Upon returning to the Township garage, offering Aflac insurance for eligible 
employees was discussed. Mike Cliff made a motion to approve payroll withholding 
for Aflac insurance coverage. Jim Branch seconded.; all yes. 
 
Jim Branch made a motion to adjourn, Second by Karl Brunell. All in favor – Yes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


